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Dear Friends of The HolyRollers Ministries Inc, 

 

   Thank you for supporting the HolyRollers Ministry Inc, in 2020. Your giving enables HolyRollers 

Ministries to continue forward in our mission, so that support may be provided to those 

experiencing natural and man-made disasters.  

We have obediently served Christ in every area available to us, and always try to live out our 

faith in our present. The year 2020 was a strange and unsure time for many and during the 

middle of a health disaster for our entire world. According to the Insurance Information 

Institute, “Overall losses from world-wide natural catastrophes in 2020, totaled $210 billion 

dollars, significantly higher than $166 billion in 2019.  …Ranked by insured losses, the top five 

costliest natural catastrophes were events that occurred in the United States.”  Hurricane Laura 

was ranked the number one costliest disaster in 2020, impacting both Texas and Louisiana.  

In our 2019 donor statement, we stated that, “This year we have renewed our commitment to 

our ministry by making our mission our sole ministry and laser focus for 2020.  We feel that God 

has confirmed within us that this is our year to GO.”  We had no idea how true this was going to 

be. 

We were so grateful for all of you who dug deep and donated to this ministry so we specifically 

could go where God called us. This year our destination was Louisiana. Normally, when we go 

serve, God gives us many real-life fishes and loaves stories! (Read John 6) This year he gave us 

incredible examples of Manna! (Exodus 16) He provided exactly what we need for every single 

day and nothing more. Even when we left, we were not sure if we would be able to cook more 

than a day or two. But in the end, we were able to serve 11 days, feeding over 4,000 people and 

even had several opportunities to make friendships that will last a lifetime.  

We must give special thanks to Pastor Wayne Dartez, his wife Arlene Dartez and family, and his 

congregation at Victory Baptist Church, for accepting us into their church family (and parking 

lot) while we were in LA. Even though their homes and most of their church was damaged, they 

ran an exceptional food and supply pantry inside their school and served their community with 

great love, strength, and courage.  

 Also, we wanted to give our thanks and love to Marion Baptist Church in Marion, TX for helping 

us to get on the road, and their willingness to always love and support missionaries. They are an 

amazing example of a sending church!  

The HolyRollers Ministries is also supported by The Wildfire Network, which provides free 

support to missions like ours to have greater success in following their calling in obedience to 

God. The Wildfire Network generously donated a grant to our mission. As well as 

encouragement and prayer that the Lord would provide all that we need.  
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When we returned from our mission this year, we came home to play catch up on bills, 

Christmas, and 2 completely dead vehicles. God provided abundantly for each day and 

circumstance and we are so grateful. We want to give a special thanks to Steve and Sabrina 

Parker for sacrificing one of their vehicles to our family so we could continue forward and 

prayerfully listen for God’s will on making plans for our next vehicle. (We found a temporary 

solution so we can continue to plan for the truck we will need in the future.) Their family also 

pastors/ministers the New Braunfels Bible Baptist Church for the Deaf and Hearing.  

And finally thank you to our amazing children who also joyfully serve the Lord! Liam and Haidyn 

were both amazing cooks and servers in the food trailer during our Louisiana mission as well as 

a runner to help everyone. Jumping out to carry food boxes to cars and pray with people who 

had tears in their eyes. (See a bit of Haidyn’s story in our magazine feature spot below). Also, 

we got to see Mackenzie’s gifts truly shine for the first time as she helped in the food pantry, 

with confident joy and efficiency!  

A special congratulations to Haidyn Huff for her graduating class of 2021, and her recent 

acceptance and commitment to Dallas Baptist University. She is diligently working on 

scholarship opportunities and was accepted to the Music Department there, as she feels God is 

directing her towards Worship Ministry. Please keep her in your prayers. If you would like to 

donate specifically to her as a blessing for the sacrifices she has already made to ministry and so 

she can continue in her own ministry work, please send a notation on your donation. 

Lastly, while we are home, God has allowed us to have a small church service and potluck every 

Sunday in our RV park for anyone that comes and goes there. We often have friends and 

families we have known over the years come by to join us for church followed by potluck 

fellowship.  If you would ever like to attend everyone is welcome! The info is on our website! 

We truly thank you for all your love, prayers, and support. We hope this update encourages you 

that God IS alive, and God IS on the move! He IS with YOU as well! If we can pray for you or help 

you, please call any time. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

HolyRollers Ministries Inc 

Daryl J. Huff, President  

& The Huff Family 
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Accountability Info: Our total donations collected at HolyRollers Ministries Inc was $6,509.77, which 

was used directly for the mission to serve those in the aftermath of Hurricane Laura.  This included cost 

of repairs to food trailer before our trip, gas, some cooking supplies, Cost of Food Management and 

handlers recertifications, Sam’s Club membership renewal fee, requested supplies by Victory Baptist 

Church pantry, and cost of food needed to prepare 300-500 meals each day). 

You cannot imagine how thankful we are for each of you and your encouragement in walking out our 

calling and our faith each day.  There are so many individuals that deserve our gratitude!  When we think 

of each one of you, we count you as a blessing!  Because of your contributions and prayers, you are 

supporting the work of Jesus and helping to feed people the word and a hot meal during their difficult 

times.   

We know you could choose to support so many others and we humbly thank you for your 

generous contributions to HolyRollers Ministries Inc (501c3), throughout 2020.  No goods or 

services were provided to you by this organization in connection to your contribution and you 

made these gifts out of your own generosity and commitment to our cause. This is for your 

tax records. 

 

Special Notes: 

Please prayerfully consider continuing to support us as one of our donors, at 

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/holyrollers  (Monthly support commitment is greatly 

needed.) 

 

In November we were featured in San Antonio’s, Inspiration for Life Magazine by our dear 

friend Rita Hernandez. See article here http://bit.ly/HRServesLaura 

 

This year we received the Guidestar’s Transparency Seal of Approval! (Search for us at 

https://www.guidestar.org/ )  This is necessary for FB donations such as Charitable Birthday 

donations. 

 

You can continue to support us when you shop on Amazon by adding us as your charity of 

choice… https://smile.amazon.com   

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/holyrollers
http://bit.ly/HRServesLaura
https://www.guidestar.org/
https://smile.amazon.com/

